July 6,2009

Mr. Paul Lynch
General Manager
Associate Roofing,Inc.
21 Arnold Street
Braintree, Ma. 02184

Dear Paul,

Just a brief note to sincerely thank you and your crew for a job well done. All my
expectations were met from our initial discussions to the final product.

Paul, we appreciatede all the time spent in helping us choose the right product
and color and the correction of some very minor issues which were all done in
a courteous and professional manner.

| was sold on the concept of contracting with a qualified applicator, licensed and
and insured, in the choice of 30 year GAF-ELK timberline shingles, its color and
beauty, how it bends with the colors of the house - all enhancing our home's

beauty and value.

The entire crew was friendly, courteous, and professional. We especially
appreciated the efforts taken in protecting our property and landscaping during
the project and the impeccible clean up once the project was done!

Please feel free to use us and a picture of our home at any time as a valued
reference.
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